
Clear Springs Campground – Covid 19 

April 5, 2020 

Our public washrooms have been closed (on March 16) until further notice. 

Our office is not open to the public but we will speak to you through phone, email 
or at a distance from outside (tenants only).  We are practicing isolation and social 
distancing for our safety and yours. 

We are not open to public camping at this time.  We are accepting camping 
reservation for the season but reserve the right to cancel reservations as Covid 19 
conditions change.  These cancellations will be with sufficient notice and be done 
through phone or email.  We still hope to have a camping season if Covid 19 
conditions improve and government restrictions are lifted. 

We are temporarily closing the park to all visitors and guests until further 
notice.  We will re-access this decision on May 1, 2020.  In the event that we 
continue to see an increase of traffic (tenants and guests) we will have no choice 
but to close our gates.  We would allow only essential visits such as propane 
delivery or tenant checks on lot.  There will be no lot 4 sale viewings allowed 
during this time. 

Please understand that these measures are to prevent community spread as in 
your community to our local community and vice versa.  Tenants; please know 
that your lot and personal property are secure and protected.  It is our policy to 
notify tenants of any issues that could arise and we ask that you contact us during 
business hours with any questions. 

“We just don’t know if the infection curve will flatten, or if secondary breakouts 
will occur. We will have to make these important decisions as new information 
comes out.  We are watching the Alberta Provincial campground sites/information 
as a guideline.  We feel that the short term inconveniences out- weigh the long 
term consequences. We are in this together; do your part.” 

We wish everyone health and safety 
Pascal and Carrie Bergevin 
Clear Springs Campground 


